
2020 Economic Changes 

March 10, 2020 

Brothers and Sisters, 

Since the first of the year every member should have received any one 

or more of the following economic benefits: Auto Progression, General 

Wage Increase, Lump Sum Bonus, PPSP Payment, etc. 

Unfortunately, Boeing has botched these payments to many of 

our members. We continue to learn weekly of errors and omissions. 

As such, I strongly urge every member to review your paychecks 

for accuracy and immediately notify your steward of any errors so that 

we can get corrections made as soon as possible. 

In Solidarity, 

Earl Schuessler 

President Directing Business Representative 

1AM District 837 
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